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TRENTHAM COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER    Issue No. 59, July 2006  
 
The station meeting rooms are available for hire at very reasonable rates for community groups. Check with Sandra 
Proksa (5424 1037) or Ross Urquhart (5424 1509) for bookings. You are now able to subscribe or unsubscribe to the 
newsletter on the web site to get the newsletter via e-mail. Go to the TRATA website at www.trentham.org.au and click 
on the “News” link. You can also download a copy from our website at www.trentham.org.au. Just click on the TRATA 
Newsletter online link. 
  

TRENTHAM FOOTBALL 
NETBALL CLUB 

Contrary to some of the stories going 
around, the club is operating and 
fielding a team of Under 17’s and 
seniors each week.   Our Netballers 
have enjoyed some good success, 
while our footballers, although 
undermanned, are giving their all for 
the club.  Whilst we are just managing 
to field a senior’s side each week, it is 
exactly that – just managing.  If any 
one would like to come to training 
and play on Saturdays you are eagerly 
awaited.  If you know anyone, please 
ask him or her to come to training on 
Tuesday or Thursday nights from 6:15 
for a 6:30pm start. 
Regrettably, support for the club is 
not at a level that we would like.  A 
dedicated committee, coaching team 
and core group of players is only part 
of the recipe for success in country 
football.  While we have some loyal 
and generous sponsors, more 
supporters cheering for the team 
would do a lot to lift the spirit of our 
players. 
It’s something of a chicken and egg 
scenario – does support come after 
on-field success, or does on-field 
success come with support? 
Ironically this plea for community 
support comes in the 50 – year 
anniversary of Trentham winning a 
premiership in the 1956 ‘Olympic 
Season’.  Of course the club has 
enjoyed other finals and premiership 
success since then.  Where to from 
here? 
To many it would matter little 
whether or not a town like Trentham 

can field a footy team, but to others a 
footy club is a barometer of the spirit 
in that community. 
 
The club has a major fundraising 
raffle underway, prize details as 
follows: 
 
1st Prize: New Ford Falcon XR6 Ute 
(RRP $38,906) 
2nd Prize: Cruise for Two People  
(RRP  $3,000) 
3rd Prize: LG 76cm Wide Screen 
T.V.  (RRP $1,199) 
 
Tickets are $25 each, 2,000 tickets 
issued, drawn 27th August at the 
Sports Ground. 
The remaining Home Games for this 
season are on:  24th June, 22nd July, 
and 19th August. Can I urge all 
supporters of Trentham Football 
Netball Club to a) come along to at 
least one of our remaining home 
games, and b) buy a ticket in the 
raffle? 
The club is struggling, however 
building momentum for 2007! 

If there’s a Word 
for it . . .  
Limericks and local wine. Poetry and 
pizza. Actors and musicians. Book 
readings and workshops for budding 

playwrights. Oral history and a Book 
Ball. Short story competitions and a 
grand dinner. A concert and a book 
lovers’ market. Graffiti and movies. 
 
Words will be celebrated in an 
amazing variety of events in The Spa 
Country during August when the 
annual WORDS IN WINTER  
Celebration once again grabs the 
spotlight in pubs and clubs, cafes and 
restaurants, libraries, museums, 
bakeries, schools, and an altar and a 
vintage train. 
 
The Words in Winter celebration, now 
in its fifth year, has become a 
highlight of Regional Victoria’s 
events calendar with poets, authors, 
artists, musicians and Wordsmiths 
gathering to delight audiences in 
Daylesford, Clunes, Creswick, 
Trentham and Talbot. 
 
There’s magic in the air as poets read 
their own compositions, authors 
discuss their work, 
singers/songwriters perform original 
material and historians present the 
community’s past. 
 
The salute to words by local and 
imported artists takes place day and 
night with admission to most daytime 
events between $2 and $10.   
 
The Words in Winter  Celebrations 
take place during August. Daylesford 
happens on August 4, 5 and 6, Clunes 
and Trentham on August 11, 12 and 
13, Creswick between August 12 and 
29, and Talbot on August 12.  

Trentham Residents and Traders Association Inc. (TRATA) 
Registration Number A0033785J 

 

"For the promotion and improvement of Trentham by encouraging Community 
involvement in decisions affecting all Residents and Traders and to establish effective 
communication and representation of the Town within and outside the Shire." 
Visit us at http://www.trentham.org.au/.  
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The full printed program for the 
WORDS IN WINTER Celebrations 
2006 will be available from mid-June 
at the Daylesford and Regional 
Visitor Information Centre – 
(03)5321-6123 or go to 
www.visitdaylesford.com.au. 
 
For media enquiries only contact: 
Diane Lyttleton (hon publicist) on 
(03) 9645 2628 or 0418 560 086 
 
WORDS IN WINTER – A 
celebration of words in all their forms 
and expressions Operating as Spa 
Country Events Group Inc. 
(A0041816R) ABN 94 272 445 103 
PO Box 571 Daylesford Vic. 3460. 
 
Trentham's Words in Winter festival 
will take place on August 11, 12 and 
13. Regular events include films at 
The Chimney, bush poetry at Shirley's 
Cafe, and the Clever Town Challenge 
at the Neighbourhood Centre. New 
events are poetry readings (and pizza) 
at Red Beard Bakery and a workshop 
for writers at the Neighbourhood 
Centre on the Saturday afternoon. A 
special performance of 'Odysseus' by 
Peter Fernon and Melvyn Cann, will 
be held at The Fir Tree on the Sunday 
night. This is an original work based 
on Homer's epic story. For full details 
about the program pick up a copy of 
the festival brochure at any of the 
venues, local shops and information 
centres. 
 

“BUSH POETRY” 
(Trentham “Words in Winter”) 

 
SATURDAY, AUGUST 12th 2006 @ 

1.00 – 3.00 pm 
 

@ SHIRLEY’S CAFÉ, High St 
Trentham 

 
We all love our Trentham bush and its 

history, our waterfall and our 
Trentham life-style. 

 
Lots of us write poems but most of us 
put them away in a drawer. Here’s 
your chance to read them to others 
who share your feelings about our 
beautiful bush & town. Shirley and 
her crew will be selling tea, coffee, 
snacks & lunches as usual and we’ll 

have a mike so our poems can be 
heard over the contented munching. If 
you don’t write, come along & listen. 
There is a gold coin entry charge for 
those not armed with poems and last 
year we all had lots of fun! 
For more information or to put your 
name on the poets’ list, ring Cath Pye 
5424 1725 or email 
wpye69@bigpond.com. 
 
CHRLC Mobile Library 

 
The CHRLC Mobile Library visits 
locations in this area regularly. 
Joining the library is free; books, 
DVDs, CDs, videos, talking books 
and magazines can be borrowed and 
loads of information is available 
through the library website 
www.chrlc.vic.gov.au, by phoning 
the mobile library on 0419 377702, or 
CHRLC Administration on 5332 
2615. 
GO TO: Reference resource – Law, 
legislation and legal issues 
 
State Legislation 
Federal Legislation 
Community Legal Resources 

Wills Probate 
Family Law 

Industrial Relations 
Copyright 
Other 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
The mobile library will be off-road 
from 3rd July to 23rd July. The 
Proposed timetable is as follows and 
will be operating from this date. See 
below: 
Blackwood every Tuesday – 1:00-
2:15pm – Main Street 
Trentham every Tuesday – 3:00-
5:00pm – Market Street 
 
BOOK RECOMMENDATIONS 
FROM YOUR LIBRARY: 
Cornwell, Bernard. “The Last 
Kingdom” (Historical fiction) 
Rendell, Ruth. “Thirteen Steps 
Down’ (Mystery/Thriller, talking 
book or print version) 
 

A Red Red Rose  
O my luve’s like a red, red 
rose, 
That’s newly sprung in June; 
O my luve’s like the melodie 
That’s sweetly played in tune. 
 
As fair thou art, my bonnie 
lass, 
So deep in luve am I; 
And I will luve thee still, my 
dear, 
Till a’ the seas gang dry. 
 
A Till a’ the seas gang dry, my 
dear, 
nd the rocks melt, wi’ the sun; 
I will luve thee still, my 
dear, 
While the sands o’ life shall 
run. 
 
And fare-thee weel, my only 
luve! 
And fare-thee weel, a while! 
And I will come again, my luve, 
Though it were ten thousand 
mile. 
Robert Burns  
 
Cheers from Dale, Bronwyn and 
Kerryn 
 

TRENTHAM DANCE DATES 
Dates for dancing during 2006 are 
below. Music is provided by the 
“Rythmaires”. 

Friday 11th August 
Friday 8th September 
Friday 13th October 
Friday 10th November 
Friday 8th December 

 
TRENTHAM 

NEIGHBOURHOOD CENTRE 
NEW WINTER PROGRAM 

 
The Winter Term starts in July at 

the Neighbourhood Centre –  
Come to the Centre and beat the 

Winter Blues. 
In addition to our usual activities – 
yoga, exercise, strength training, basic 
computer training and computer 
graphics – we have several new 
offerings, such as: 
If you have a small business or are 
setting up a new computer, think 
about using open source software.  
Open source software is usually 
FREE or LOW COST – in most cases, 
it is comparable to similar Microsoft 
or big brand software such as MS 
Office, and in some cases it is better – 
for instance, open source email and 
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internet software is very good, and 
generally not attacked by viruses that 
are targeted mainly at Microsoft.  We 
have a tutor who will guide you 
through choosing, downloading and 
using this software – call us, you can 
save yourself a lot of money! 
 
Other new courses and workshops 
include:  Watercolour Painting; using 
Movie Maker on Windows XP; and 
Buddhist Meditation.  Of course, 
there’s more in the Program – if you 
haven’t received yours, drop in or call 
us and we will post it out.  Finally, we 
will be scheduling accredited courses 
in First Aid, and further courses in 
Food Handling – we’d like some idea 
of demand and timing, so call us to 
register your interest. 
 
Drop in, talk to us, tell us about your 
needs and interests, whether hobby or 
business training – perhaps we can 
help you. 
 
Pam Hicks, Coordinator of the Centre.  
5424 1354 or tnc@netcon.net.au 
 
 

BLACKWOOD SPECIAL 
SCHOOL 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks to Allan Hall for helping to 
modify the bunks beds at Blackwood 
Special Schools Outdoor Education 
Centre.  As a part of our Australian 
Camping Association Accreditation 
we were required to modify the bunks 
to comply with new standards.  Alan 
happily donated his labour and 
machinery over two Sundays to assist 
us with this requirement.  Thank You. 
 
Thanks to Trevor & Anne Hill for the 
donation of a computer to the Centre 
which will come in handy when we 

set up new environmental activities 
and recording at the Centre. 
 
A HUGE thank you to all the people 
and businesses from Ballan, 
Blackwood, Greendale & Trentham 
who openly sponsored riders in our 5th 
Alpine Ride from Beechworth to 
Bright.  It was the first time we had 
set up a sponsorship program and we 
raised  $2,717 – this is something we 
will continue in the future to raise 
funds to further develop activities at 
Blackwood Special Schools Outdoor 
Education Centre. 
 
Thank you to the people who 
supported, donated and attended our 
1st ever Charity Auction at Trentham 
Golf Club on Friday 19th May 2006.  
Throughout the evening people were 
entertained by Doug Hawkins & 
Warren Jackman and helped the 
Centre raise $1,708.80. 
 
A very big thank you goes to Mr. 
John Fitzgerald of Fitzgerald 
Property, Trentham for auctioning our 
items at the Charity Auction and the 
Trentham Golf Club for once again 
supporting the Centre by offering 
their Clubhouse as our Auction 
Venue.  Thank You. 
 
All money raised through the Alpine 
Ride and Charity Auction will go into 
further developing the Imagination 
Trail Activity Site which goes around 
the boundary line of the Tent Shelter 
and Yabby Dam. 
 
ALPINE RIDE This year we held 
our 5th and biggest ever Alpine Ride 
with schools riding from Beechworth 
to Bright throughout the week of 1st – 
5th May.  We had:- 
 

�  13 Victorian Government 
Schools 

�  78 Students 
�  37 Staff 

 
For the first time the Ride received 
large community support, in particular 
from:- Myrtleford Lions Club, Bright 
Lions Club, Beechworth Secondary 
College, Myrtleford Savoy Bocce 
Club, The Savoy Club, The Railway 
Hotel – Myrtleford, Myrtleford Police 
and a variety of other businesses. 

 
The weather was perfect for riding 
and the students thoroughly enjoyed 
the challenge of riding 100km in the 
Alpine Area with autumn providing 
many memorable photos for the 
schools. 
 
CAMPS This term we have been very 
busy with many schools coming to 
visit and utilize Blackwood Special 
Schools Outdoor Education Centre.  
Many of the residents of Blackwood 
have seen students walking, driving 
and riding throughout the township 
enjoying their time on camp.  Thank 
you for openly welcoming them into 
Blackwood. 
 
For those people who would like to 
help us with our much-needed funds, 
there will be a “Christmas in July” 
dinner on Friday 14th July. There will 
be a 3-course dinner at a cost of $30 
per person. Drinks at bar prices. Some 
fun and games included! Please ring 
Dot or Tony for bookings 5368-6768. 
 

   Christmas In July Dinner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TRENTHAM HISTORICAL 
SOCIETY 

 
Trentham Historical Society 
welcomes members of the public to 
the Monday August 14th meeting at 
the Mechanics Institute. The subject 
for the evening is 'Tall Tales and 
True'. We are inviting storytellers 
from around the Trentham District to 
tell us a yarn. So if you have a story to 
tell about the old days in the district, 
be it short or long, please come along. 
We also need a good audience to 
appreciate the stories. 
 
Please bring a plate or a gold coin 
donation. 
 

TRENTHAM DISTRICT 
PRIMARY SCHOOL  

What a busy but great learning time 
we had during May/June. Our theme 
for this term has been Australia 
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including history, geography, 
environment, animals etc. 
Grades 3 to 6 took part in the Bike 
Education Program where they 
worked on their riding skills and road 
awareness under the supervision of 
trained staff and parents. We held a 
Family Maths Night with over 60 
mums and dads and children 
attending. There were maths activities 
for all the family; guessing the weight 
of a visiting frill necked lizard, 
estimating the area of Western 
Australia, planning a 14,000km trip 
around Australia, matching rainfall of 
different cities in Australia and 
making a model of an old fashioned 
outdoor dunny to set specifications! 
The night finished with a yummy 
supper – what a fun night! 
Our Grade 4s participated in our 
annual Young Authors Camp where 
they developed their writing skills 
over a three-day period. Well-known 
children’s author Justin d’Ath came 
on the first day to share how he 
became a writer and the process of 
writing a book. He helped students to 
explore their creative ideas and get 
started on their stories. They went 
through the drafting, editing and 
publishing process to each produce a 
picture story book of their own! If you 
would like to see their books call into 
the Trentham Café and have a read 
over coffee! 
Our Literacy Partnerships Course for 
parents concluded with a literature 
evening at Aesop’s Attic Bookshop in 
Kyneton. Our guest speaker, John 
Holton, shared with us the importance 
of sharing picture story books  with 
our children of all ages and the 
learning and enjoyment  that can 
come from them for children and 
adults. Everyone had the opportunity 
to choose books for our school 
library. Many thanks to Claire and 
Dan from Aesop’s Attic for their 
support of our school literacy 
program. How wonderful to talk about 
books surrounded by books! 
We are in the midst of our Clubs 
program at the moment. More news of 
these exciting clubs next time. Staff 
are very busy at present writing 
reports and formulating individual 
learning plans for all students. These 
will be given out and discussed with 

parents on our reporting day in the 
last week of term. 
 
 

 
 

Assistance to preserve historic 
building, sites and object… 

 
People are often drawn to the 
Hepburn Shire for the charm and 
character of its many heritage 
buildings and sites. Preserving the 
heritage character of these sites 
requires tender loving care. However, 
this can create an ongoing financial 
struggle for the owners of these sites 
and buildings. 
This is where the Hepburn Shire 
Council can help. The Council has a 
Heritage Loan Scheme providing 
people with low interest loans to assist 
with restoration works, and 
applications are now invited. For 
example loans may be approved for 
painting of window and door 
surrounds and replacement of rotting 
windowsills on historic commercial 
type buildings. People with residential 
or cottage type buildings are also 
encouraged to apply to assist with 
work such as exterior restoration and 
painting, fitting of double hung timber 
windows, replacement of 
weatherboards, front veranda 
restorations, roof, gutter and down 
pipe replacements, repair of eave 
linings, and the like. 
The procedures for applying for a loan 
and details of types of projects 
considered are set out in the Council’s 
Heritage Loan Policy. The scheme 
was introduced by the Council to 
encourage conservation and 
protection of the Shire’s heritage. 
Applications to the scheme will be 
accepted from Wednesday July 12 to 
Wednesday August 31. Only 
applications in accordance with the 
requirements of the policy will be 
eligible for consideration. To make an 
application property owners may 
collect a copy of the Council’s Loan 

Scheme Policy and application 
guidelines from Council’s Customer 
Services Office, Corner Duke and 
Albert Streets, Daylesford, the Town 
Hall, 76, Vincent Street, Daylesford 
and from the Creswick Service 
Centre, 68 Albert Street, Creswick or 
from Council’s website 
www.hepburnshire.com.au listed 
under Building and Planning — 
Heritage. 
Since the scheme was introduced in 
2002, many people had been 
encouraged to carry out restoration 
work. Loans of between $1000 and 
$5000 are made available. For 
enquiries phone Manager of Planning 
and Economic Development Judith 
Bedford on 5348 1577. 
 
For further information contact:   
     
Sue Moses 
Communications Officer 
Hepburn Shire Council 
Phone : 03 5321 6451 
0437 482 309 
Fax : 03 5348 3544 
smoses@hepburn.vic.gov.au 
 
Date:  9/07/06 

 

 
��������	
���
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Monthly Dance Program Old Time 
dancing is held on Friday each month 
in the Trentham Mechanics Hall. 
Dances start at 7.30pm. Admission is 
$8 per person, including supper and a 
door prize draw. Music is provided by 
the “Rythmaires”.     Each alternate 
dance is held in aid of the Trentham 
Historical Society. Dates for 2006 are: 
    August 11th 

September 8th 
October 13th 
November 10th 
December 8th 

The December dance is held in aid of 
a selected charity each year. 
Wood Raffles During the winter 
months the Lions hold a wood raffle 
approximately every 3 weeks. Tickets 
are $1 each and the prize for each 
draw is a trailer load (approx 1 cubic 
metre) of red gum firewood.    Tickets 
will be sold in the street on Saturday 
mornings usually in front of the 
Newsagent.   The results of the first 3 
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draws for 2006 are:  Draw 1- Freda 
Lobb Daylesford Road ticket 1243, 
Draw 2 - John & Wendy Bridgeman, 
Blackwood ticket 1346, and Draw 3 - 
Tom Walsh, Tylden Rd ticket 2007.    
New Club Officers The Club held it’s 
annual changeover dinner at the Pig 
and Whistle on Friday July 7th.    The 
new President for 2006/2007 is Lion 
Rex Fox of High St. Trentham.   The 
Secretary (returning) is Lion Elizabeth 
McInerney, and Treasurer (also 
returning) is Lion Graeme Cheesman.   
The club may be contacted through 
the Secretary at Box 36 Trentham. 
 

INFORMATION CENTRE 
We are always struggling to attract 
volunteers to act as verbal guides for 
visitors in the Visitor Information 
Centre. This is a vital activity and is 
an important “window face” to 
Trentham for visitors. Please contact 
Ross or Sandra if you think you have 
what it takes to help out. 

 
SMARTEN UP YOUR AD WITH 

YOUR LOGO! 
You can have your logo included 
in your advertisement by sending a 
jpeg to Geoff at 
geoff@infowis.com.au. The ads 
are displayed in the PDF version of 
the newsletter in full colour. Prices 
for advertisements are $5 for a 
graphic image plus $1 per column 
line per month. Please NO PDF 
files – only .DOC and .JPEG if 
you please. (Note: if you want 
your logo included with your 
advert e-mail a jpeg to Geoff). 
 

TRATA NEWSLETTER 
DEADLINE 

Deadline for August newsletter 
will be 25th July. Ed. 
 

ARTICLES FOR TRATA 
NEWSLETTER  

Can everyone please try to keep 
articles for the newsletter down to 
between 50-100 maximum words? It 
is becoming very difficult to find the 
time to edit articles down so that the 
size (and therefore the cost) of the 
newsletter is kept manageable. Also 
we do not have the facility to unpick 
PDF files and they are not able to be 

inserted into the newsletter and so 
must be retyped in full. Ta! Ed. 
 
Good Advice: Going to Church 
doesn’t make you a Christian any 
more than standing in a garage 
makes you a car! 

 
 

Residential, Rural Retail, Industrial, 
Commercial Sales, Leasing and 
Management. Free appraisals. 
Member REIV, Member API 

16 Market St. Trentham. Ph.5424 
1866 

hello@fitzgeraldproperty.com.au 
 

 

 
Trentham Market 

Vendors and Visitors Wanted! 
Every 4th Sunday of the month at the old 

Railway Station - next market 
 

Sunday 23rd July 2006 
Great variety of goods available, 

something for almost everyone. Fresh 
vegetables, delicious preserves, cakes, 

plants, warm hats, gloves & bags, bric-a-
brac, crafts etc. Not to mention our hot 

sausage sizzle, tea, coffee and cold 
drinks. 

Come and join us and the many stall 
holders on Sunday 23rd July. 

Please support your local market 
Operated by the Trentham Residents & 

Traders Association Inc. 
A Trentham Community initiative 

���������	
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Landscaping & Garden Design 

Qualified Horticulturist 
Bobcat & Tipper 

Driveways & Crossovers 
Brendan Tyrrell  5424 1694 
billygoathill@dodo.com.au 

 

�

 
TRENTHAM HOTEL 

 
* Tuesday Nights “Pot+Parma” 
* Thursday Nights “Pasta+Pizza” 
* 2 Course Roast every day $17 
* All menu items available take-
away 
 

31-35 High St Trentham 
Ph: 5424 1303 

 
CLASSIFIEDS 

Weather Report  
  Dr. J. Hollis 
 
TRENTHAM IN JUNE 
 

Rainfall 39.4mm Av 121.6mm 
Mean max. 7.7ºC Av 8.4ºC 

Mean min 0.1ºC Av 3.1 
DRY AND VERY FROSTY 

 
This June was the frostiest on 
record with 17 nights below zero. 
The previous record was 11 in 
1996. The mean minimum of 0.1º 
was the lowest since July 1982. 
Although no local records are 
available, the early 1940’s drought 
period may have been comparable. 
The month was also the driest June 
since 1966 and the seventh driest 
on record. The 8th was the coldest 
night with –4.7º. 6 nights were 
below –3.5º. Anticyclonic 
conditions dominated the whole 
month. The only two moderate rain 
events gave snow flurries and 
gales on 11th and 17.8mm 
overnight 22-23rd. The period 
April-June was one of the coldest 
since records began in 1876. 
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PERSONAL SERVICES VICTORIA 
ABN 96 193 135 565 

 
Your Local Cleaning Service 

Domestic and Commercial Cleaning. 
 

P.O.Box 26, Trentham. Ph 0419 526275 
 

KYLDARA PARK HERITAGE 
HERB FARM 

Herbs (pots, dried, teas, products), 
Devonshire Teas, Espresso Coffees, 

special gifts, display gardens, worth a 
visit! 

10am-5pm closed Tue and Wed. 
108 Mulcahy’s Road, Trentham 

Ph 5424 1199 www.kyldaraherb.com.au 

 

 

 

�
·  ��������	��
�����
���
	

��
�
·  
��������	����������
�	����
·  ������������	��������������
·  ������
�
���������	������ !������

"��#��$�%�
·  ��
������&�'	��������
�	����
·  �������	����
�"�#� ��������

·  
��!���	��(	��������� �
��������	
����

 )�*+,+�-...�/)�*+,+�-*..�
'��)�0+-1�*23�4.-�

 5�6�7�43�
����!	��.+*1 �
����������8�	���9��
���������	� �

Trentham Healing 
Rooms for rent in Trentham. Would suit 
yoga, meditation or similar modalities. 
Reasonable rates. Call Vicki on 0402 172 
255. 
Skin need rejuvenating? Try Diamond 
Microdermabrasion. A machine that 
encourages new cell growth by sloughing off 
that old skin, softening those fine lines and 
leaving your face looking refreshed and 
rejuvenated. Ring for further details or pop in 
and collect a brochure. 
Low in energy?  Shiatsu. Japanese massage.   
95 minute treatment for $55.00 -  
encouraging your self-healing abilities to re-
energise physically and rebalance 
emotionally.  Wear comfortable clothing.    
Remember Mother's Day.  Gift Vouchers 
available for Shiatsu, Massage and Facials. 
Or perhaps your skin needs rejuvenating? A 
deep exfoliating and nourishing facial is 
$60.00 for an hour.  (Mini Facial - $30.00). 
 
Trentham Healing,  
24 High Street, Trentham.    
Tel:  5424 1627. 
Also available relaxation massage, Reiki, 
Kinesiology, regression, facials and more. 
Call Trentham Healing on 5424 1627 for an 
appointment. 
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The Chimney 
Café – Restaurant – Beer & Wine 

Bar 
Sunday 2 Course Roast Dinner 6pm  $18 

TAKE AWAY, Sun Roast Dinner, $12 
Movie Dinner every last Friday, 2 Course, 

$25 
 
 

Fri, Sat, Sun – Lunch & Dinner 
38 High Street, Trentham 

Ph/Fax: 5424 1165 
www.thechimney.biz 
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Contact Ruth White 
(03) 5424 1470 or 0429 976 158 

 
Afghans, Throwovers, Cushions, Baby 

Shawls 
Also Hand Crafted Baby Wear 

Products made to order 


